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September 22, 1955

Mr. Charles J. Mitchell

Guidance Director

Springfield Junior-Senior High School
Springfield; Vermont

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Attached for your informetion is a copy of a letter
1 received from the Americen Industrial Arts Association re-
garding Senate approval of my amendment to bring industrial
arts under Title XI of the National Defense Education Act.

You will recall that in 196§ you indicated your hope
that industrial arts would be given recognition under Title III
of the N,D.E.A.

should the House of Representatives accept the addition
of industrial arts to the institute title of the aforementioned
Act, I feel hopeful that ultimately, perhaps next year, something
can be done about the equipment situation.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Winston L. Prouty
United States Senator
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